
Our Families Come First
Lansing is facing a health care access crisis. 
Our friends, family members and kids are sitting in emergency rooms for multiple days waiting to get the help 
they need. University of Michigan Health-Sparrow has a responsibility—and a plan—to improve access 
for our neighbors in need through the construction of a new, 120-bed behavioral health facility adjacent 
to our extended campus, which includes the former Eastern High School. Expanded access to this care 
will save lives. 

Enhancements in our 
mother-baby facilities

More convenient 
surgical care

Solutions to challenges 
and overcrowding in our 
emergency department

Better access to 
cancer care

OUR EVOLVING CAMPUS  
We understand that many feel a connection to EHS, and we will continue to work with the community to 
honor its legacy as we evolve the UM Health-Sparrow campus to offer these and other lifesaving services long 
into the future. Beyond behavioral health, we are also exploring opportunities to address other urgent needs 
through our extended campus, including:

SUPPORT HEALTH CARE FOR LANSING
Visit UofMHealthSparrow.org/SupportingMentalHealth to: 
•	Learn more about the work ahead 
•	Submit a question about our plans to meet community needs 
•	Share your ideas on how to honor the legacy of Eastern High School 

As we move forward and prepare to present our plans to the 
University of Michigan Board of Regents this fall, UM Health-Sparrow 
will continue to be guided by our mission to improve the health of 
the Mid-Michigan region by providing quality, compassionate care to 
everyone, every time and the belief that our neighbors—our friends, 
our family members, our kids—come first, always.  


